
April 14 , 2015 

Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. 

 

Mitsui Chemicals Receives a Letter of Appreciation from the 
Hiroshima City Council of Social Welfare for its Contributions to  

Victims of the August 2014 Hiroshima Landslides 
 

 

Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. (Tokyo: 4183; President & CEO: Tsutomu Tannowa) provided its products as relief supplies and 

made donations to victims of the August 2014 Hiroshima landslides. In appreciation for the Group’s quick response 

and support to victims of the disaster, the Hiroshima City Council of Social Welfare sent the Group an official letter 

of appreciation.  

 

The Mitsui Chemicals Group and its employees recognize the need to make a difference by proactively responding 

to needs and contributing to society.  In line with ideals outlined in the Group’s Social Activities Policy and the 

support of its stakeholders, the Group will step up its role in fulfilling its responsibilities to safeguard the 

environment and help those in need as a good corporate citizen.   

 

Mitsui Chemicals extends its deepest sympathy to all those affected by this disaster and wishes for an early 

recovery.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


